Longparish C.E (Aided) School
Longparish

Andover

Hampshire

SP11 6PB

Telephone: 01264 720317

“To do all things through Christ who strengthens us’ (Phil 4/13)"

Headteacher: Mr M Ward
E-Mail: adminoffice@longparish.hants.sch.uk

27th March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers
We are delighted to inform you of our after-school clubs for the Summer Term 2024.

Clubs will start from w/c Monday 22nd April with the last sessions taking place during w/c 8th July 2024. All
sessions will run from 3.15pm to 4.15pm.

Monday Arts and Crafts Term 1=Yrs 3-6 | Ms Callaway £5 per session Via Arbor
Term 2 = Yrs R-2 See attached flyer

Note - Club will run on Tues 7th May instead of the Bank holiday - 6th May

Tuesday Rugby and Cricket | Years3-6 Mr Richard No charge Via Arbor
Term 1 = Rughby Williams 10 weeks
Term 2 = Cricket

Note - No club on Tuesday 30th April

Wednesday Summer Sports Years3-6 Mr Matt Dean | On-line payment | Please email direct.
(PH Sports) 10 weeks bookings@phsport.co.uk
See attached flyer.

Note - No club on Wednesday 26th June due to Sports Day

Thursday Street Dance Years2-6 Integr8 Dance | On-line payment | Please email direct -
11 weeks info@integra8dance.com
See attached flyer.

For Arts and Crafts Club, Ms Callaway has kindly offered to continue running the club. For the first half term,
the club will be offered to Years 3-6 only. Enrolment can be made via your Arbor account from 6:00pm
onwards today. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first served basis and will be secured
once payment is received directly to Ms Callaway (see flyer for information and payment details). After half
term, the club will be offered to Year 1 and 2 plus Robins only. An email regarding enrolment will be sent prior
to the start of the term.

** To meet GDPR regulations the school has an obligation to tell you why we are collecting this data,
the lawful basis, who it is shared with and why.
Please refer to the school’s Privacy notice and further details on the school website**
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For Rugby/Cricket Club, for the first half term, rugby will be offered. After the May half term, the club will
change to cricket. Mr Williams has kindly offered to run both of these clubs. Please enrol via your Arbor
account from_6:00pm today. Prior to the club starting, a confirmation email will be sent to confirm if your child
has been successful in gaining a place.

Unfortunately, the Science Club provider is unable to provide the club during the summer term but it will
hopefully return in the Autumn term.

Information leaflets are attached for the Summer Sports and Street Dance clubs - this includes on-line
enrolment information. Confirmation of a place will be given at the time of booking.

As a reminder, if your child has any medical conditions, please ensure you make the individual provider aware
of the relevant information.

Thank you

The School Office

** To meet GDPR regulations the school has an obligation to tell you why we are collecting this data,
the lawful basis, who it is shared with and why.
Please refer to the school’s Privacy notice and further details on the school website**



